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Navigating ‘Necessity’ Under the Paycheck Protection Program

Companies seeking PPP loans must concurrently navigate the potential minefield of public scrutiny and
government enforcement, requiring a heightened level of planning and procedures. 

An adequate compliance program is a must to avoid ramped-up enforcement efforts and to minimize legal and
reputational risks. Click here to read the full article published by Bloomberg Law. Reproduced with permission.
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